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Hope this email finds you in time. I am writing in my complete support of this bill. I am 

an ER nurse in Southern Oregon at the largest hospital organization in our region 

which serves a large psychiatric population. I have seen countless teammates 

assaulted over the past 10 years. It would be reassuring to know that the patients 

who assault staff are held accountable. 

Thank you for this 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Tracie Lampella 

 

 


